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My name is Vlad Enakiev and I have been an owner and operator of an adult foster 

care home for 6 years. I encourage and support having 7 residents in all adult care 

homes. We are providing care for an incredibly growing geriatric community who are 

constantly in need of individuals who can provide/offer our type of care and services.  

We simply cannot operate our care homes and cover care costs with current care 

rates that Medicaid is offering.  


